
October 28, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Harrison E. Livingstone 

3025 Abell Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21218 

 

Dear Mr. Livingstone: 

 

Thank you for your letter of October 14, 1996.  As you requested, I am returning the original 

drawing that you provided with your letter. 

 

Again, thank you for writing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and  

   Associate Director for Research & Analysis 

 

enclosure 


